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    BUSINESS BURGLARY 

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a business burglary that 
occurred during the early morning hours of Saturday, February 23, 2013.  At 
approximately 12:00 A.M., The Lofts of Palm Aire Homeowners’ Association, Vice 
President was notified of an alarm activation in the main office.  The Lofts of Palm 
Aire Homeowners’ Association Office is located at 3270 Northwest 62

nd
 Street in the 

City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
The unknown male suspect damaged the deadbolt and gained access into the 
Homeowners’ Association Office.  The office was equipped with security surveillance 
and the cameras captured the male suspect inside the office.  In this incident, the 
suspect does not locate any items of interest and eventually leaves the property. 
 
Detectives believe this same suspect may be responsible for other similar incidents in 
this neighborhood and they are confident that someone in the community may 
recognize the male in this picture. 
 
Anyone with further information regarding the identity of this suspect is encouraged to 
contact Detective Luan Malushi at 954-828-6357.   
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